
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
11 April, 2018 
 

Certificates 
Teachers appreciate those students who work hard, do 
well at school or do good things for others. To show that 
teachers notice when students do well either 
academically or socially, teachers have awarded them 
certificates.  
 

15 March 
Nursery: Helene 
Year 1: Ahmed 
Year 2: Mohamed 
Year 4 ICT: Mostafa 
Year 5: Rimas K. and Sarah 
Year 5 Arabic: Yara 
Year 6: Thabet 
Year 6 Mad Minute: Nikhilesh and Yomna 
 

22 March 
Year 4: Jana 
Year 5: Meral, Rimas K. and Zubair 
Year 6 Mad Minute: Nikhilesh  
 

5 April 
Reception: Mousa 
Year 1: Mohamed 
Year 3: Mohamed O. 
Year 5: Zaid 
Year 6 Mad Minute: Afnan, Nikhilesh and Yomna 
 

Upcoming Assemblies 

 Thursday, 19 April: Arabic 

 Thursday, 26 April: Year 5 
 

BSB Sports Day 
Tomorrow, Thursday, 11 April, we will be having our 
annual Sports Day. Students participate in various house 
team events to earn points for their teams.  
Remember to bring: 
 a hat 
 your house t-shirt or a t-shirt of the same colour 
 sun cream 
 

Ice cream will be sold during the morning. All proceeds 
go to the Children’s Hospital.  
 

Parents are most welcome to come join the fun. 
 

School closes at 12:00 pm.  
 

ZOOM! Has Arrived 
It is finally here. After weeks of rehearsals the British 
School Benghazi is proud to present our annual 
production. This year students are performing in the 
musical, ZOOM!. Based on Aesop’s fable, The Hare and 
the Tortoise, ZOOM! is sure to please with its songs and 
message of ‘slow and steady wins the race’.  

 Performances will be held on two evenings:  
 Wednesday, 18 April 
 Thursday, 19 April 

 Tickets are available at the school’s office 

 Children must be picked up at 2:10 pm and 
returned to school by 5:00 pm on both nights.  

 Some students have not brought their costumes. 
Please make sure your child has brought their 
costume. 

 The play will be recorded and the CDs will be on 
sale once orders have been placed.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent-Teacher Meetings 
The school will be having Parent-Teacher meetings on 
Saturday, 28 April. A note will be sent home next week 
explaining how to book a time for a meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Remember: Check out newsletters and school photos on the school’s website         
www.britishschoolbenghazi.org 

 

BSB NEWSLETTER 
 

 

Shortly after his first victory, the 
tortoise gets overconfident.  

 
How many triangles? 

 

Tell Mr. Robinson and get a merit ticket for 
your house team. 

http://www.britishschoolbenghazi.org/

